
From the Treasurer  
As we near the end of a very 
different year for all of us, we 
would like to say a huge thank 
you for the continued support 
our charity has received from so 
many of you throughout the 
pandemic.   It is incredible that 
during such tough times our 

supporters continue to fundraise through various events, 
alongside raising the awareness of Neuroblastoma.  

We know that our charity will go from strength to 
strength with our new Committee members onboard, 
who are keen and focused to drive the Amelia-Mae 
Foundation forward in 2021. 

Angie, our Family Liaison has continued to be a 
wonderful support to all our families through this year.  
Her usual face to face meetings have been replaced with 
phone calls, but this has not stopped the emotional care 
that our families need. 

If anyone would like to get involved with fundraising for 
our charity, please make contact via the contact details 
below. 

Continue to stay safe and have a fabulous Christmas & 
New Year. 

 

Samantha White 
Treasurer 
 

Isla  
6-year old Isla, was 
referred to the Amelia-
Mae Foundation in 2017.  
Due to Covid Isla has 
only been having 

telephone 
consultations; but 
continues to be NED (no 
evidence of disease).  
This is fantastic news for 
Isla and her family.   

 

Lottie  
Lottie was referred to 
us in 2017, when she 
was 3.  Lottie also 
continues to be NED.  
We love this kind of 
news at the Amelia-
Mae Foundation.   

Incredible Lottie! 
enjoy Christmas with 
your family.   
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George 
A few of our 
committee and 
some of our 

amazing 
volunteers went to 
Littlehampton to 
deliver a pre-
Christmas wish to 

George and his 
family. We erected 
some fencing in the 
front and decking in 
the back garden so 
the family had both 
privacy and a place 
for the family to 
enjoy. 

 
Upcoming Fundraising Events 

We currently have 
26 people who 
have signed up for 
our Three Peaks 
Challenge on 25th 
to 27th June 2021.  
If you would like to 
join the group, 
please contact us 
for further details. 

 

How to get in touch 
If you would like any more information or to get 
involved with the Amelia-Mae Foundation, please 
contact us via: 
 chair@ameliamaefoundation.co.uk 
 
 07594 184790 
 3, Village Road, Higher Bebington, Wirral, 

CH63 8PP 

 @ameliamaenbf 

 ameliamaefoundation14 

 @AmeliaMaeDavies 

 
How to Donate      

 https://www.justgiving.com/ameliamae-foundation 
 

 https://www.paypal.me/ameliamaefoundation 
 
 

Sort Code: 20-51-43 
Acc. Number: 53926419 
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